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Department of Human Resources

Maryland’s Human Services Agency

Carroll County Department of Social Services
REQUEST FOR GRANT PROPOSALS
INTERAGENCY FAMILY PRESERVATION SERVICES

CRRL/SSA 14-001-S
June 28, 2013 

AMENDMENT #1
This Amendment is being issued to correct information in regards to the above named Solicitation.  The following is being provided for informational purposes only to better allow prospective Offerors to prepare their proposals in response to the Solicitation.  Language that has been added is double-underlined and bolded.  The following information is listed below:

1.   Section 1.1 (Summary Statement) is being revised as follows:

1.1       Summary Statement
The Carroll County Department of Social Services (CCDSS) intends to acquire a vendor to provide Interagency Family Preservation Services (IFPS) for the purpose of preventing the out-of-home placement of children; promoting safety and stability of children and families; and assisting families in utilizing community resources in order to maintain self-sufficiency.  This is an intensive services program provided in the client’s home and focuses on the family’s strengths and support systems.  The Grantee must be willing to either establish or maintain its presence in Carroll County by securing an in-county office that is accessible to clients in both location and business hours.  The Grantee must be available 24 hours a day for crisis intervention.  The contract will be awarded for a four (4) year period beginning July 1, 2013 and ending June 30, 2017.  However, if the term does not start on July 1, 2013, the Grant will last for four (4) years.  Projected revised start date is September 1, 2013.
  
Carroll County Department of Social Services  -  Frank A. Valenti, Director
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